



Office of the President

May 31, 2013

Mr. Carl Nielsen Chairman Lorain Port Authority Board of Directors 611 Broadway Ave. Lorain, OH 44052

Dear Mr. Nielsen:

Please accept our sincere thanks for your efforts on behalf of Lorain County Community College and extend our deepest appreciation to the board of directors of the Lorain Port Authority for their generous support of the anticipated Lorain County Community College University Partnership ballot issue. We also truly appreciate the Lorain Port Authority's willingness to waive fees for the use of the Black River Landing Transportation Center as an alternative event venue in case of inclement weather.

As you know, the passage of this issue on the November ballot is critical to the future of Lorain County Community College's efforts to continue to raise the educational attainment of Lorain County and prepare well-trained, well-educated graduates for today's in-demand careers. The Lorain Port Authority is a valued and respected partner that shares our goal of making Lorain County a better place to live, work and play.

To show our appreciation of your support, we would like to recognize your contribution to our ballot issue campaign in the way of a sponsorship of this event. We will be pleased to display the Port Authority's logo on our event banners, table cards and printed materials. If there is any other way that you would like us to recognize the Lorain Port Authority's contribution as we plan this event, please feel free to contact Andrea Horning in the LCCC Foundation office at (440) 366-4770 to discuss details.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Roy A Church

amh

cc: Richard Novak